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Exchange Notice 
 
 
IT 38/08 
 
  

IT – Temporary change of schedule in the test system 
SAXTST1 
 
 
This upcoming Monday, May 26, the SSE Equities market in the test system SAXTST1 will close 
according to the production system schedule, for testing purposes.  
 
This is means that the SSE Equities market will close 4 hours earlier than normal, at 18:00 CET. 
 
The schedules in SAXTST1 will be back to normal again from Tuesday, May 27. 

For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact: 
 
Erik Hennix, +46 8 405 6966, erik.hennix@nasdaqomx.com
Mattias Eriksson, +46 8 405 6530, mattias.eriksson@nasdaqomx.com 
 

Best regards  
OMX Nordic Exchange 
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